
Norton Elementary School Parent School Support Committee 

2012-2013 

Member Category of Membership 

Russell Hall Chairperson 

Jennelle Cormier Parent  

Angela Willett Teacher  

Kelly Green-Fillmore Principal 

 

Next PSSC meeting will be held at Norton Elementary School on 

May 27 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

What is the role of the PSSC? 

PSSCs serve an important role in terms of providing advice to the principal regarding school policies, strategies for partnerships 
within the community, ways of maintaining a positive climate within the school and support for the language and culture of the 
school, among other duties. 

At the local school-level, Parent School Support Committees play an important advisory role to the principal of the school.  

Any eligible New Brunswick citizen of voting age who meets the residency requirement can run or vote in a DEC election. PSSCs, 
however, are made up primarily of parents of students attending the school for which the PSSC operates.  

The responsibilities of the PSSCs are outlined in section 33 of the Education Act.  

PSSCs are not decision-making bodies but rather provide advice and feed-back on the direction and decisions undertaken by the 
school administration.  

PSSCs serve an important role in terms of providing advice to the principal regarding school policies, strategies for partnerships 
within the community, ways  

of maintaining a positive climate within the school and support for the language and culture of the school, among other du-ties.  

The PSSC communicates regularly with its DEC and a DEC member may attend PSSC meetings for information purposes. 

 

More information on the duties of the PSSC can be found at: 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/DEC/Pages/PSSC.aspx 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/DEC/Pages/PSSC.aspx

